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Boil water advisory issued for customers of Kickapoo Tribe
(KNZA)--A boil advisory has been issued for water customers of the Kickapoo
Tribe.

That word came Friday morning in a release from the tribe.

Customers are advised not to drink the water without boiling it first. You should
boil the water for at least five minutes prior to use.

The tribe said they anticipate the problem that led to the advisory to be resolved
within 5 to 7 days.
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